
 
 

The Governor’s Office on Disability (GOOD)  

Continues to Serve the Public During COVID-19 Crisis 
 
 
Update: Our Agency will be back in our physical offices effective Tuesday, June 2, 2020.  

 

March 30, 2020 

 

The Governor’s Office on Disability wants you to know that we are continuing to serve people with 
disabilities in Alabama while ensuring that all of our activities are consistent with public health 
guidelines.  
 
GOOD has temporarily closed its physical offices to the public and has put measures into place for 
staff to work remotely during the most severe phases of the corona virus outbreak. Our agency 
continues to function as a statewide clearing house for information, resources, and referrals for 
people with disabilities in Alabama so we encourage you to contact us. We will answer all calls and 
emails and respond in a timely manner. 
 
Dr. Graham Sisson is available to (insert your text here). 
 
We encourage you to follow the guidelines provided by the CDC to ensure safety for you and your 
families. Your health and safety are important to us! 
 

 

 

Contact Information: 

Dr. Graham Sisson, Executive Director  Marlene Word, Deputy Director 
334-293-7189      334-293-7228 
205-290-4540      334-546-3763 (Work Cell) 
334-328-6571 (Work Cell)    888-879-3582 (GOOD Toll Free) 
800-205-9986 (Alabama ADA Hotline)  marlene.word@good.alabama.gov 
graham.sisson@good.alabama.gov   
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